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Oct 20th 2023, 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

 

During the winterization of the pool located at 44 Howe Island Drive requested by Liz O’Farrell a 

full system assessment was completed. This assessment showed great results with no items of 

concern seen across the board. The pump and system are in very good shape and should last for 

time to come. The liner and basin is also in very good shape for its age and we have no 

concerns. 

 

If you have any additional questions regarding the pool, system, or the inspection completed do 

not hesitate to reach out to our office for more detail. 

 

The Paynes Pools Team 

 

  

Shawn Payne 
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